
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cundy Street Quarter  
19th January 2023   Issue No 15 

 

Dear Neighbours,  

We would like to take this opportunity and wish 

everyone a Healthy and Happy New Year!   

 

Since our last Newsletter issuein December and upto 

date we have undertaken the below works.  

 

1. Temporary UKPN Substation. We have completed the brickwork structure and constructed 

the roof structure, we are installing the new doors and installing the felt to the roof. 

Depending on weather conditions we are planning to complete all the works and 

demobilise by 28th of January. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

2. Pimlico Rd hoarding green paint.  We applied 2 coats of green painting to Pimlico Rd 

hoarding  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During January we will be undertaking the below works:  

1. Following approval received from Westminster Thames Water will undertake water 

disconnection and installation of a new temporary water supply on Cundy Street between 

16th and 22nd of Jan  

2. Complete all outstanding works to UKPN temporary substation and demobilise.  

 

Main Demolition Commencement 

  

In anticipation of our final approvals from WCC we will begin mobilising our team for the 

demolition works in the coming weeks. This will commence with the erection of scaffolding which 

will be scheduled to start in late February. Following this we will begin delivering plant and 

machinery to site as well as setting up our welfare facilities (as indicated below). We will 

communicate these activities in more detail in our next newsletter as we get closer to the works.  

   

 

NEW WELFARE LOCATION  



 

 

If you have any queries regarding the works currently undertaken or future works please do not 

hesitate to pop in The Community Hub located on Pimlico Rd No 20, open on Tuesday and 

Thursday between 9am and 12:00 at noon or contact us on the below contact details   

 

Kindest Regards 

 

Gabriel Stetco  

Project Manager, John F Hunt,  

Tel 07773 628 380 

Email Gabriel.Stetco@johnfhunt.co.uk  
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Site Contact Details 
If you have any queries or suggestions, please contact your site team: 

 

 

 

Gabriel Stetco  

Project Manager  

07773 628380 

gabriel.stetco@johnfhunt.co.uk  

 

 

Michael Frisby  

Contracts Manager 

07734 866602 

Michael.frisby@johnfhunt.co.uk   

Considerate Constructors Scheme 

This site is registered with the Considerate Constructors 

Scheme. As part of this initiative, we contact our 

neighbours, provide regular updates on the project, 

and ensure a clean and tidy site boundary 

For further information, please visit 

www.ccscheme.org.uk  

NFDC 

We are a corporate member of the National 

Federation of Demolition Contractors which 

ensures that expertise is maintained and 

reinforced.  

For further information, please visit 

www.demolition-nfdc.com 
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